
 Elizabethtown High School 
 Site-Based Decision-Making Council 

 Regular Session 
 430 PM 

 March 23, 2023 
 EHS Principal’s Office 

 EHS Mission Statement 
 “Through a culture of excellence, Elizabethtown High School provides the knowledge and 
 resources for ALL students to achieve their highest level and become productive citizens in a 
 global society.” 

 EHS Vision Statement: 
 “Making a difference:  Every Day, Every Student.” 

 1.  Opening Business: 
 Call to order/roll call the meeting was called to  order by Chairman, Principal Thad 

 Elmore at 4:45 pm.  In attendance were Thad Elmore, Travis Thompson, Deanna Lively, Joanna 
 Breunig, Shawn Sizemore, Jason Hayes, Rebecca Evans (secretary) Mrs. Susie Byrd, and 
 Kasey Bratcher. 
 Guest attendees were Tyler Cantrel and Aaron and Kendra Seybert (parents of Noah Smith). 

 Agenda Approval motion was made by Thompsons, seconded by Thompson and 
 unanimously approved by all in attendance. 

 February minutes approval motion was made bySizemore, seconded by Hayes and 
 unanimously approved by all in attendance. 

 Activity Ledger approval motion was made by Byrd, seconded by Bratcher and 
 unanimously approved by all in attendance. 

 Section 6 Budget approval motion was made by Bratcher, seconded by Hayes and 
 unanimously approved by all in attendance. 

 Outstanding Checks approval motion made by Sizemore, seconded by Thompson and 
 unanimously approved by all in attendance 

 ESSR Budget approval motion was made by Thompson, seconded by Hayes and 
 approved by all in attendance. 

 2.  Recognition 
 Student of the Month:  Charlotte Piwetz 

 3.  Public Comment: 
 Mr. and Mrs. Seybert, parents of Noah Smith, discussed  their son’s experience at Valley 

 View.  In their opinion the new SBDM policy on fighting does not have the best interest of all 
 students.  They told the council that their son, who had never been in any trouble before, should 
 not have been sent to Valley Veiw.  He experienced behavoirs and actions that were not 
 conducive to his safety or the safety of others. 



 It has been recommended that at the next SBDM meeting that this policy is reviewed 
 and that the meeting time and place be added to the Event Link calendar so that any parent that 
 wants to be in the discussions have knowledge of the meeting. 

 4.  Old Business 
 2023/24 Daily schedule and trimester information was discussed.  Scheduling for all 

 students will be happening over the next few weeks.  With the trimest scheduling students have 
 more elective options.  Many are excited about the change. 

 Mr. Olive prepared 2 schedules, one with a daily CCR and one without CCR. 
 Behavior Update - The current behavior updates show that tardies to school and 

 skipping class are the top 2 behavior issues at this time. 

 5.   New Business 
 Staffing Allocations were presented to the council   Motion to approve the staffing was 

 made by Hayes, seconded by Bratcher and unanimously approved by all in attendance. 

 6.  Next Session:  April 13, 2023 

 8.  Adjournment:  Motion to adjourn the meeting  was made by Sizemore seconded 
 by Bratcher.   Meeting adjourned at 6:03 PM. 


